
 

 

COPH Student Research Conference 
2023 CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

  
Dear College of Public Health students, 

On behalf of the UNMC College of Public Health’s Research and Development 
Committee and the Associate Dean for Research, we are delighted to remind you that the 
2023 COPH Student Research Conference will take place April 3-7, 2023. Online 
presentations and discussion boards will be available for viewing all week.  Live, 
synchronous interactive sessions will be available from 1pm-3pm on April 6th. Selected 
MPH and PhD students will present their research in a poster presentation and compete 
for ten $100 awards—five for MPH students and five for PhD students.  

The deadline to submit abstracts is Monday, March 6th. Students will be notified of 
acceptance status and provided with more information about poster preparation by March 
18th. Please consider submitting your research poster abstract for competition this year 
according to the following guidelines (required template attached): 

• The research topic should be related/relevant to public health. 
• The submitting student must be the work’s first author. 
• The abstract should be no more than 350 words. 
• The abstract should include the following sections: purpose/objective, 

methods/efforts, results/findings, and application to the field/research. 
• The abstract should be submitted in the provided template to briparr@unmc.edu 

or nsletten@unmc.edu  
• The presentation must be made in short (5 minutes) video format (details 

provided upon selection).  

All COPH students are welcome to participate, and they should contact Dr. Fabio Almeida 
at fabio.almeida@unmc.edu if there are any questions. 
 
 
Regards, 
Bri Parr      Nichole Sletten 
Student Representative for    Student Representative for 
Research & Development Committee  Research & Development Committee 
briparr@unmc.edu     nsletten@unmc.edu 
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